STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS26125

This legislation requires the reporting of health complications arising from the performance of an abortion
to the Department of Health & Welfare. Annual statistical reports will be provided to the Idaho Legislature
and made available to the public.

FISCAL NOTE

Given the fact that the Department already has a basic abortion reporting system in place, it is expected that
this legislation will have a minimal fiscal impact.

Contact:
David Ripley
(208) 344-8709

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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